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Green Waste Collection 
 
The last pickup date for Green Waste Collections for Magna will be Monday, December 4th. 
We remind residents not to place the green cans out on the curb after that date. They will not 
be picked up nor emptied. Collections for green waste will resume the week of March 11, 
2024. Thank you to all our loyal supporters! 
 
 
WFWRD Board Approves 2024 Budget 
 
WFWRD will not be implementing a fee increase for base services in 2024. However, there are some changes that will 
be implemented for the Town of Brighton and Big Cottonwood Canyon residents: 
 
- Town of Brighton and Big Cottonwood Canyon Residents will receive an increase in the amount of $2.00 per month 
to $18.00 per month for full-time and $11.75 for seasonal. 
 
- Increase the fees associated with front-load container/dumpster collections by 10% for garbage and 18% for 
recycling; and various fee increases associated with non-residential services and special events. 
 
WFWRD’s Board of Trustees held a Public Hearing on Monday, November 13, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. to allow public 
comment for the Tentative 2024 Budget. After the close of the Public Hearing with no comments from the public, the 
Board approved the 2024 Budget and Fee Schedule. 
 
Full details can be found on our website at https://wasatchfrontwaste.org/fees-logistics. 
 
 
Seasonal Container Reservation Program Evaluation Results 
 
The 2023 Seasonal Container Reservation Program (SCRP) was completed on September 
29th. We are thankful that we can maintain this program’s services to the communities. 
 
Here are the service results for Magna and the District: 
 

 
 
 
Curbside Christmas Tree Collection 
 
We will be collecting Christmas trees during the month of 
January. For collection, fill out a Curbside Tree Pick Up 
Request Form on our website (www.wasatchfrontwaste.org), or 
call the WFWRD office at (385) 468-6325. Place your 
undecorated trees on your curb and they will be collected the 
day after your regular collection day during the month of 
January. If we don’t get your tree that week, we will be back 
the following week. Please call our office, or chat with us on 
our website for additional information. 
 
• Please remove all snow off the tree. 
• We cannot accept trees with decorations, lights, tree stands or flocking. 
• Do not place the tree in your garbage, recycling, or green waste can. 
• If the tree is over eight feet tall, please cut it into smaller sections. 
• We cannot accept artificial trees. 

 

Municipality/Area
# of 

Households

# of 
Containers 
Delivered

Tons 
Collected Mattresses Refrigerators Tires

District-Wide 83,842 7,421 5,814       920 100 122
Magna 7,344 708 554 Not Tracked
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